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We appreciate your ongoing interest in The Q project, and we will continue to provide updates as it progresses.

PROJECT UPDATE

GRANDSTAND:
• Entry reception joinery is being finalised, and stair balustrade 

install to level one bistro is nearing completion.

• The club offices at ground level are nearing completion with 
final fit off of services and carpet installation complete.

• Level one bistro final paint layers to walls and ceiling nearing 
completion.

• Commercial kitchen stainless appliances and equipment 
fitout nearing completion.

• Main bistro bar stone install, and beer taps fitted.

• Race callers box framing and ceiling completed and fit off 
for final services underway.

• Grandstanding external spectator seating completed.

TRACKS:
• New 642m starting box pad and shelter nearing completion.

• The Q Straight Track and Q One Turn Track sand installation 
complete.

• The Q Two Turn Track sand installation scheduled to 
commence early March.

• Track irrigation commissioning and testing due to be 
completed in next fortnight.

• Racing infrastructure including starting boxes, lure and gates 
commissioning to be completed early March.

• Initial defects walk and inspect completed on Q1 and 
maintenance shed which have now been partially handed 
over to the QGRC tracks teams to commence track 
conditioning.

Quick Links:

The Q webpage

January Project Update

The construction of the grandstand building is continuing well. 
Sections of the building are due to be handed over as the initial 
trialing period is due to commence in preparation for racing.

https://www.racingqueensland.com.au/infrastructure/flagship-projects/the-q
https://www.racingqueensland.com.au/getmedia/5077d41b-cc50-4954-8a43-026605f5e658/20250128-TheQ-Updates-January.pdf.aspx
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FcWvfG-RCXU


We appreciate your ongoing interest in The Q project, and we will continue to provide updates as it progresses.


